
 

For translation, please contact Film SF, 415-554-6241 

如需要翻譯，請致電415-554-6241聯絡Film SF 
Para la traducción, por favor, póngase en contacto con Film SF, 415-554-6241 

Para sa impormasyon sa wikang Filipino, tumawag lang po sa Film SF, 415-554-6241 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

On-site Contact 
Lou Seal 

415-111-1111 

SFPD 

Non-Emergency:  

(415) 553-0123 

Emergency: 911 
 

 

Dear Business Owners and Residents,  

 

XYZ Productions will be conducting a TV commercial shoot on Wednesday to Friday, 

June 1-3, 2022 from 7am-10pm at the intersection of 20th St and Dolores St.  We will 

be posting No Parking signs at Dolores St at 20th St.  All filming will occur on the 

sidewalks along Dolores Park between 18th and 20th St.  
 

Our filming is being fully coordinated with Film SF, a division of the Office of Economic and 

Workforce Development for the City and County of San Francisco. We will adhere to the 

guidelines required by the City of San Francisco’s Order of the Health Officer. 

 

We want to thank you in advance for your cooperation and for supporting the film industry in 

San Francisco. If you have any questions or concerns, please call the on-site production 

contact and/or Film SF. We are here to answer any concerns that you may have and will work 

to treat your neighborhood with respect. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Lou Seal 

415-111-1111 
 

Wed – Fri 

June 1-3, 2022  

 FILMING NOTICE! 

Film SF 

(415) 554-6241 

film@sfgov.org 
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